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Churchill Paul Addison 2006 During the Second World War, Winston Churchill won
two resounding victories. The first was a victory over Nazi Germany, the second
a victory over the legion of sceptics who had derided his judgement, denied his
claims to greatness, and excluded him from high office on the grounds that he
was sure to be a danger to King and Country. In this incisive new biography,
Paul Addison examines both the life of the most iconic figure in twentiethcentury British history, and also the battle over his reputation, which
continues to this day.
African Samurai Thomas Lockley 2019-04-30 Warrior. Samurai. Legend. “A
readable, compassionate account of an extraordinary life.” —The Washington Post
The remarkable life of history’s first foreign-born samurai, and his
astonishing journey from Northeast Africa to the heights of Japanese society.
When Yasuke arrived in Japan in the late 1500s, he had already traveled much of
the known world. Kidnapped as a child, he had ended up a servant and bodyguard
to the head of the Jesuits in Asia, with whom he traversed India and China
learning multiple languages as he went. His arrival in Kyoto, however,
literally caused a riot. Most Japanese people had never seen an African man
before, and many of them saw him as the embodiment of the black-skinned (in
local tradition) Buddha. Among those who were drawn to his presence was Lord
Nobunaga, head of the most powerful clan in Japan, who made Yasuke a samurai in
his court. Soon, he was learning the traditions of Japan’s martial arts and
ascending the upper echelons of Japanese society. In the four hundred years
since, Yasuke has been known in Japan largely as a legendary, perhaps mythical
figure. Now African Samurai presents the never-before-told biography of this
unique figure of the sixteenth century, one whose travels between countries,
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cultures and classes offers a new perspective on race in world history and a
vivid portrait of life in medieval Japan.
The Last Viking Stephen R. Bown 2012-09-25 Looks at the life of the Norwegian
polar explorer, describing Amundsen's approach to expeditions and his flair for
self-promotion and publicity.
Hero Michael Korda 2010-11-16 From Michael Korda, author of the New York Times
bestselling Eisenhower biography Ike and the captivating Battle of Britain book
With Wings Like Eagles, comes the critically-acclaimed definitive biography of
T. E. Lawrence—the legendary British soldier, strategist, scholar, and
adventurer whose exploits as “Lawrence of Arabia” created a legacy of mythic
proportions in his own lifetime. Many know T.E. Lawrence from David Lean’s
Oscar-winning 1962 biopic—based, itself, upon Lawrence’s autobiographical Seven
Pillars of Wisdom—but in the tradition of modern biographers like John Meacham,
David McCullough, and Barbara Leaming, Michael Korda’s penetrating new
examination reveals new depth and character in the twentieth century’s
quintessential English hero.
A Prince of Our Disorder John E. Mack 1998 Presents portrait of the soldier and
leader most widely known as Lawrence of Arabia, set against the history,
politics, and society of the times.
Hero Michael Korda 2011-03-24 Michael Korda’s Hero is an epic biography of the
mysterious,Englishman whose daring exploits made him an object of intense
fascination, known the world over as ‘Lawrence of Arabia. An Oxford Scholar and
archaeologist, T.E. Lawrence was sent to Cairo as an intelligence officer in
1916 and vanished into the desert in 1917. He united and led the Arab tribes to
defeat the Turks and eventually capture Damascus, an adventure he recorded in
the classic Seven Pillars of Wisdom. A born leader, utterly fearless and
seemingly impervious to pain and danger, he remained modest, and retiring.
Farsighted diplomat, brilliant military strategist, the first media celebrity,
and acclaimed writer, Lawrence was a visionary whose achievements transcended
his time: had his vision for the modern Middle East been carried through, the
hatred and bloodshed that have since plagued the region might have prevented.
The democratic reforms he would have implemented as British High Commissioner
of Egypt, are those the Egyptians are now demanding, 91 years later.
Ultimately, as this magisterial work demonstrates, Lawrence remains the
paradigm of the hero in modern times.
The Books in My Life Henry Miller 1969 In this unique work, Henry Miller gives
an utterly candid and self-revealing account of the reading he did during his
formative years.
The Mint T. E. Lawrence 2016-11-30 In 1922, his dreams of an independent Arabia
shattered, T.E. Lawrence enlisted in the RAF under the assumed name John Hume
Ross. Though methodical and restrictive, life there seemed to suit Lawrence:
"The Air Force is not a man-crushing humiliating slavery, all its days. There
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is sun & decent treatment, and a very real measure of happiness, to those who
do not look forward or back." With poetic clarity, Lawrence brings to life the
harsh realities of barracks life and illuminates the strange twilight world he
had slipped into after his war experiences. For anyone interested in the life
of one of the 20th century's most enduring heroes and his life beyond the welldocumented Arab revolt, The Mint is essential and compelling reading. Anthony
Sattin is a British journalist, broadcaster, and author of several acclaimed
works of travel and history focusing on the Middle East.
Serena Williams Merlisa Lawrence Corbett 2020-02-15 Record-breaking, trendsetting, polarizing, and controversial, Serena Williams often sparks
conversation and debate. The 23-time Grand Slam champion has a team, an
entourage, celebrity groupies, and a band of fans who call themselves “Serena’s
army.” When not winning titles, Williams finds time to run her own fashion
line, endorse luxury and financial brands, and fund schools for girls in Africa
and Jamaica. Serena Williams transcends sports. More than a biography, Serena
Williams: Tennis Champion, Sports Legend, and Cultural Heroine not only tells
the story of her upbringing and remarkable career but also looks at Williams as
a sports pioneer. Merlisa Lawrence Corbett explores Williams’ influence on
cultural and political issues such as body shaming, gender equality, and racism
in sports and society. Corbett also analyzes Williams’ impact on discussions of
feminism, the sports celebrity, and the marketing of female athletes. Williams
is one of the most intriguing and influential figures in sports, and this book
is the first to provide a fully-rounded portrait of a tennis icon.
Hero R.A. Salvatore 2016-10-25 New York Times–bestselling series: The saga of
one of fantasy's most beloved heroes reaches a sweeping, epic climax in this
conclusion to the Homecoming trilogy Something akin to "peace" has come to the
Underdark. The demon hordes have receded, and now the matron mothers argue over
the fate of Drizzt Do'Urden. Even so, it becomes clear to one matriarch after
another that while the renegade drow may come and go Menzoberranzan, the City
of Spiders will crawl forever on. And so Drizzt is free to return to his home
on the surface once again. Scores are settled as lives are cut short, yet other
lives move on. For the lone drow there is only a single final quest: a search
for peace, for family, for home—for the future. Hero is the third book in the
Homecoming trilogy and the thirty-third book in the Legend of Drizzt series.
Inherit the Wind Jerome Lawrence 2016-09-21 A classic work of American theatre,
based on the Scopes Monkey Trial of 1925, which pitted Clarence Darrow against
William Jennings Bryan in defense of a schoolteacher accused of teaching the
theory of evolution The accused was a slight, frightened man who had
deliberately broken the law. His trial was a Roman circus. The chief gladiators
were two great legal giants of the century. Like two bull elephants locked in
mortal combat, they bellowed and roared imprecations and abuse. The spectators
sat uneasily in the sweltering heat with murder in their hearts, barely able to
restrain themselves. At stake was the freedom of every American. One of the
most moving and meaningful plays of our generation. Praise for Inherit the Wind
"A tidal wave of a drama."—New York World-Telegram And Sun “Jerome Lawrence and
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Robert E. Lee were classic Broadway scribes who knew how to crank out serious
plays for thinking Americans. . . . Inherit the Wind is a perpetually prescient
courtroom battle over the legality of teaching evolution. . . . We’re still
arguing this case–all the way to the White House.”—Chicago Tribune “Powerful .
. . a crackling good courtroom play . . . [that] provides two of the juiciest
roles in American theater.”—Copley News Service “[This] historical drama . . .
deserves respect.”—The Columbus Dispatch
Clouds of Glory Michael Korda 2014-05-13 In Clouds of Glory: The Life and
Legend of Robert E. Lee, Michael Korda, the New York Times bestselling
biographer of Dwight D. Eisenhower, Ulysses S. Grant, and T. E. Lawrence, has
written the first major biography of Lee in nearly twenty years, bringing to
life one of America's greatest, most iconic heroes. Korda paints a vivid and
admiring portrait of Lee as a general and a devoted family man who, though he
disliked slavery and was not in favor of secession, turned down command of the
Union army in 1861 because he could not "draw his sword" against his own
children, his neighbors, and his beloved Virginia. He was surely America's
preeminent military leader, as calm, dignified, and commanding a presence in
defeat as he was in victory. Lee's reputation has only grown in the 150 years
since the Civil War, and Korda covers in groundbreaking detail all of Lee's
battles and traces the making of a great man's undeniable reputation on both
sides of the Mason-Dixon Line, positioning him finally as the symbolic martyrhero of the Southern Cause. Clouds of Glory features dozens of stunning
illustrations, some never before seen, including eight pages of color, sixteen
pages of black-and-white, and nearly fifty battle maps.
Lawrence and the Arab Revolt Joseph Berton 2011 T.E. Lawrence and the Arab
Revolt: An Illustrated Guide provides a compelling photographic overview of the
life of Lawrence of Arabia and the Arab Revolt that he helped lead. Many books
have been written about Lawrence but this book will provide many rare and
unseen photographs to illustrate his role in the revolt and the people who
fought with and against him. Using photographs from public archives and private
collections, Joseph Berton has assembled an impressive selection of images that
will provide an important visual resource for military historians, figure
modelers, and Lawrence enthusiasts. Special chapters include unpublished
photographs of the Hejaz Armoured Car Battery, the French troops that supported
Lawrence and the pilots and planes of the Royal Flying Corps that assisted with
the Arab Revolt. Additional information will cover the award of the Al Nahda,
presented by the King of the Hejaz to over one hundred officers who had helped
in some way in their war against Turkey. Photographs showing actual Arab robes
worn by Lawrence, uniforms of Arab and Turkish soldiers and weapons, details of
Bedouin clothing, camel saddles and rugs are provided with detailed captions.
Photographs taken by Harry Chase, printed from original glass plate negatives,
are also shown in amazing detail. Final chapters include a research guide to
the major Lawrence collections in public institutions, some words of advice for
the Lawrence collector today and information on visiting important Lawrence
sites.
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The Young T. E. Lawrence Anthony Sattin 2015-01-26 An intimate biography of the
years that turned T. E. Lawrence into Lawrence of Arabia. Lawrence of Arabia's
heroism during the Arab revolt and his disgust at the subsequent betrayal of
the Arabs in the postwar negotiations have become the stuff of legend. But T.
E. Lawrence’s adventures in the Levant began long before the outbreak of war.
This intimate biography is the first to focus on Lawrence in his twenties, the
untold story of the awkward archaeologist from Oxford who, on first visiting
"The East," fell in love with Arab culture and found his life's mission. Few
people realize that Lawrence’s classic autobiography, Seven Pillars of Wisdom,
was not the first book to carry that iconic title. Lawrence himself burned his
original draft. Anthony Sattin here uncovers the story Lawrence wanted to
conceal: the truth of his birth, his tortuous relationship with a dominant
mother, his deep affection for an Arab boy, and the personal reasons that drove
him from student to spy. Drawing on surviving letters, diaries, and accounts
from close confidantes, Sattin brings a biographer’s eye for detail and a
travel writer's verve to Lawrence's extraordinary journeys through the region
with which his name is forever connected. In a masterful parallel narrative,
The Young T. E. Lawrence charts the maturation of the man and the incipient
countries he treasured, both coming of age at a time when the world’s
foundations were coming undone.
Hero LP Michael Korda 2010-12-01
A Big Life In Advertising Mary Lawrence 2003-05-06 One of the advertising
world's all-time greats--the first woman president of an advertising agency and
the first woman CEO of a company on the New York Stock Exchange--tells her
riveting story. 36 photos.
Country Matters Michael Korda 2009-03-17 “Dreaming of moving to the country?
First, read Michael Korda’s engaging memoir. City types will find laughter,
profit, and fair warning in Country Matters.” —Washington Post With his
inimitable sense of humor and storytelling talent, New York Times bestselling
author Michael Korda brings us this charming, hilarious, self-deprecating
memoir of a city couple's new life in the country. At once entertaining, canny,
and moving, Country Matters does for Dutchess County, New York, what Under the
Tuscan Sun did for Tuscany. This witty memoir, replete with Korda's own line
drawings, reads like a novel, as it chronicles the author's transformation from
city slicker to full-time country gentleman, complete with tractors, horses,
and a leaking roof. When he decides to take up residence in an eighteenthcentury farmhouse in Dutchess County, ninety miles north of New York City,
Korda discovers what country life is really like: Owning pigs, more than owning
horses, even more than owning the actual house, firmly anchored the Kordas as
residents in the eyes of their Pleasant Valley neighbors. You may own your
land, but without concertina barbed wire, or the 82nd Airborne on patrol, it's
impossible to keep people off it! It's possible to line up major household
repairs over a tuna melt sandwich. The locals are not particularly quick to
accept these outsiders, and the couple's earliest interactions with their new
neighbors provide constant entertainment, particularly when the Kordas discover
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that hunting season is a year-round event—right on their own land! From their
closest neighbors, mostly dairy farmers, to their unforgettable caretaker
Harold Roe—whose motto regarding the local flora is "Whack it all back! "—the
residents of Pleasant Valley eventually come to realize that the Kordas are
more than mere weekenders. Sure to have readers in stitches, this is a book
that has universal appeal for all who have ever dreamed of owning that perfect
little place to escape to up in the country, or, more boldly, have done it.
Hero Michael Korda 2012-03-01 Michael Korda's Hero is an epic biography of the
mysterious,Englishman whose daring exploits made him an object of intense
fascination, known the world over as 'Lawrence of Arabia. An Oxford Scholar and
archaeologist, T.E. Lawrence was sent to Cairo as an intelligence officer in
1916 and vanished into the desert in 1917. He united and led the Arab tribes to
defeat the Turks and eventually capture Damascus, an adventure he recorded in
the classic Seven Pillars of Wisdom.
Seven Pillars of Wisdom Thomas Edward Lawrence 1997 Written between 1919 and
1926, this text tells of the campaign aganist the Turks in the Middle East,
encompassing gross acts of cruelty and revenge, ending in a welter of stink and
corpses in a Damascus hospital.
On the Move! Michael Teitelbaum 2009-01-06 Rita, Dan, Max and Ted are on the
move in Trucktown! Kids will have hands-on fun with a movable part on each
spread! Swing Wrecker Rosie's wrecking ball, spin Monster Truck Max's wheel,
dump gravel from Dump Truck Dan's bed, and move Tow Truck Ted's hook up and
down as he saves a good friend!
Desert Queen Janet Wallach 2010-11-30 This “richly textured biography” (Chicago
Tribune) inspired the mesmerizing documentary, Letters from Baghdad, soon to
air on public television. Here is the story of Gertrude Bell, who explored,
mapped, and excavated the Arab world throughout the early twentieth century.
Recruited by British intelligence during World War I, she played a crucial role
in obtaining the loyalty of Arab leaders, and her connections and information
provided the brains to match T. E. Lawrence's brawn. After the war, she played
a major role in creating the modern Middle East and was, at the time,
considered the most powerful woman in the British Empire. In this masterful
biography, Janet Wallach shows us the woman behind these achievements–a woman
whose passion and defiant independence were at odds with the confined and
custom-bound England she left behind. Too long eclipsed by Lawrence, Gertrude
Bell emerges at last in her own right as a vital player on the stage of modern
history, and as a woman whose life was both a heartbreaking story and a grand
adventure.
The Hero with a Thousand Faces Joseph Campbell 2004-01-01 Examines myths and
folk tales from around the world in an attempt to understand the symbolism of
the hero as it appears in the mythologies and religions of mankind.
Lawrence of Arabias Secret Dispatches during the Arab Revolt, 19151919
hero-the-life-and-legend-of-lawrence-of-arabia
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Fabrizio Bagatti 2021-08-30 T. E. Lawrences dispatches during the Arab Revolt
have been published before, but only in an edited and incomplete form, as they
were printed for a strictly limited wartime readership in the Arab Bulletin.
Now, in this scholarly edition, they are published in full for the first time.
They give us a direct inside view of his dealings with the Arab leaders and
show us how he presented them to his superiors in Cairo. These wartime writings
reveal vividly his impressions of the periods he spent in the desert and the
conditions he found there, and they record how the Arab uprising developed and
how he became increasingly involved in it. They make fascinating reading for,
in his sometimes outspoken way, he reported on the military potential of the
Arab fighters and recommended how they should be supported in their struggle
against the Ottoman empire. This new collection of his dispatches is a valuable
addition to the literature on Lawrence for it allows readers to trace the
course of the revolt as he wrote about it at the time. They are printed in
chronological order with full explanatory notes. The editor Fabrizio Bagatti
provides a perceptive introduction which sets them in their wartime context,
fills in the military and political background to the strategic situation in
the Middle East and describes Lawrences important role as an intermediary
between the Arabs and the British.
Lawrence of Arabia Jeremy Wilson 1992 Clears up misconceptions about the life
and career of the enigmatic British soldier
Lawrence of Arabia's War Neil Faulkner 2016-01-01 A wealth of new research and
thinking on Lawrence, the Arab Revolt, and World War One in the Middle East,
providing essential background to today's violent conflicts Rarely is a book
published that revises our understanding of an entire world region and the
history that has defined it. This groundbreaking volume makes just such a
contribution. Neil Faulkner draws on ten years of field research to offer the
first truly multidisciplinary history of the conflicts that raged in Sinai,
Arabia, Palestine, and Syria during the First World War. In Lawrence of
Arabia's War, the author rewrites the history of T. E. Lawrence's legendary
military campaigns in the context of the Arab Revolt. He explores the
intersections among the declining Ottoman Empire, the Bedouin tribes, nascent
Arab nationalism, and Western imperial ambition. The book provides a new
analysis of Ottoman resilience in the face of modern industrialized warfare,
and it assesses the relative weight of conventional operations in Palestine and
irregular warfare in Syria. Faulkner thus reassesses the historic roots of
today's divided, fractious, war-torn Middle East.
Sarah Robert Gottlieb 2010-09-21 Everything about Sarah Bernhardt is
fascinating, from her obscure birth to her glorious career--redefining the very
nature of her art--to her amazing (and highly public) romantic life, to her
indomitable spirit. Well into her seventies, after the amputation of her leg,
she was performing under bombardment for soldiers during World War I and toured
America for the ninth time. Though the Bernhardt literature is vast, this is
the first English-language biography to appear in decades, tracking the
trajectory through which an illegitimate--and scandalous--daughter of a Jewish
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courtesan transformed herself into the most famous actress who ever lived, and
into a national icon, a symbol of France.--From publisher description.
Twenty-Seven Articles T. E. Lawrence 2011-04-02
Young Lawrence Anthony Sattin 2014-10-09 T. E. Lawrence was one of the most
charismatic characters of the First World War; a young archaeologist who fought
with the Arabs and wrote an epic and very personal account of their revolt
against the Turks in Seven Pillars of Wisdom. Yet this was not the first book
to carry that iconic title. In 1914 the man who would become Lawrence of Arabia
burnt the first Seven Pillars of Wisdom, a manuscript in which he described his
adventures in the Middle East during the five years before the war. Anthony
Sattin uncovers the story Lawrence wanted to conceal: the truth of his birth,
his tortuous relationship with a dominant mother, his deep affection for an
Arab boy, the intimate details of the extraordinary journeys he took through
the region with which his name is forever connected and the personal reasons
that drove him from being a student to becoming an archaeologist and a spy.
Young Lawrence is the first book to focus on the story of T. E. Lawrence in his
twenties, before the war, during the period he looked back on as his golden
years. Using first-hand sources, museum records and Foreign Office documents,
Sattin sets these adventures against the background of corrosive conflicts in
Libya and the Balkans. He shows the simmering defiance of Arabs, Armenians and
Kurds under Turkish domination, while uncovering the story of an exceptional
young man searching for happiness, love and his place in the world until war
changed his life forever.
Promises to Keep: How Jackie Robinson Changed America Sharon Robinson
2016-11-29 A warm, intimate portrait of Jackie Robinson, America's sports icon,
told from the unique perspective of a unique insider: his only daughter. Sharon
Robinson shares memories of her famous father in this warm loving biography of
the man who broke the color barrier in baseball. Jackie Robinson was an
outstanding athlete, a devoted family man and a dedicated civil rights
activist. The author explores the fascinating circumstances surrounding Jackie
Robinson's breakthrough. She also tells the off-the-field story of Robinson's
hard-won victories and the inspiring effect he had on his family, his
community. . . his country! Includes never-before-published letters by Jackie
Robinson, as well as photos from the Robinson family archives.
Masters of Mayhem James Stejskal 2018-07-19 “Written with great accuracy,
detail, enthusiasm, and insight . . . a new perspective on the well-trodden
story of the Arab Revolt” (Military History Matters on its Book of the Year,
Silver Award–winner). Striking where the enemy is weakest and melting away into
the darkness before he can react. Never confronting a stronger force directly,
but using audacity and surprise to confound and demoralize an opponent.
Operations driven by good intelligence, area knowledge, mobility, speed,
firepower, and detailed planning, and executed by a few specialists with
indigenous warriors—this is unconventional warfare. T. E. Lawrence was one of
the earliest practitioners of modern unconventional warfare. His tactics and
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strategies were used by men like Mao and Giap in their wars of liberation. Both
kept Lawrence’s Seven Pillars of Wisdom close at hand. This book examines the
creation of the “Hedgehog” force, looks at the formation of armored car
sections and other units, and focuses on the Hejaz Operations Staff, the Allied
officers and men who took Lawrence’s idea and prosecuted it against the Ottoman
Turkish army, assisting Field Marshal Allenby to achieve victory in 1918.
Stejskal concludes with an examination of how Hedgehog influenced special
operations and unconventional warfare, including Field Marshal Wavell, the Long
Range Desert Group, and David Stirling’s SAS. “Makes a convincing case that the
roots of modern special operations, particularly effective guerrilla warfare,
are to be found in British participation in the Arab Revolt against Ottoman
Turkish rule during WWI.” —Publishers Weekly
Lawrence of Arabia Malcolm Brown 2005 A captivating visual biography of the
first modern celebrity, told through his own photographs, desert paintings,
drawings and ephemera, all supported by quotations from his own mesmerizing
first-hand account of his experiences. Published to accompany a major
exhibition at Londons Imperial War Museum opening in October 2005, this
lavishly illustrated book takes us inside the mind of a man of extraordinary
energy, ability and charisma.
I Am Just Going Outside: Captain Oates - Antarctic Tragedy Michael Smith
2002-09-10 On 17 March 1912, Lawrence ‘Titus’ Oates crawled bootless from a
tent to his death in blizzard conditions of -40°C. Oates, always an outsider on
Scott’s Polar expedition, died on his 32nd birthday. His parting words were: ‘I
am just going outside and may be some time.’ Oates was the epitome of the
Victorian English gentleman: a public schoolboy who became a dashing cavalry
officer and hero in the Boer War. Stationed in Ireland from 1902 to 1906, his
passion became horse racing and he won numerous victories at racecourses
throughout Ireland. Oates’ austere and dominating mother blamed Scott for her
son’s death and was among the first to challenge the accepted version of
events. She continued to control his memory long after his death, keeping his
diary and letters hidden, even ordering their destruction from her deathbed.
Oates always had difficulty forming lasting relationships with women. He died
without realising that he was a father. The story of how Oates died, unaware of
his daughter, has been a closely guarded secret until now. This is a compelling
and heart-rending story of endurance, bravery and folly. From the author of TOM
CREAN: AN UNSUNG HERO
Lawrence Michael Asher 1999-10-28 Desert explorer and Arab scholar Asher pens a
major new biography that provides readers with a nuanced portrait of Lawrence
of Arabia, one of the last century's most daring and enigmatic adventurers. 49
photos.
It Doesn't Take a Hero H. Norman Schwarzkopf 1993 The memoirs of the commander
of the Allied Forces during the Persian Gulf War detail General Schwarzkopf's
life and military service
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Black Boy Joy Kwame Mbalia 2021-08-03 THE INSTANT #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER
• FIVE STARRED REVIEWS Celebrate the joys of Black boyhood with stories from
seventeen bestselling, critically acclaimed Black authors—including Jason
Reynolds, Jerry Craft, and Kwame Mbalia! ★ "Pick up Black Boy Joy for a heavy
dose of happiness." —Booklist, starred review Black boy joy is… Picking out a
fresh first-day-of-school outfit. Saving the universe in an epic intergalactic
race. Finding your voice—and your rhymes—during tough times. Flying on your
skateboard like nobody’s watching. And more! From seventeen acclaimed Black
male and non-binary authors comes a vibrant collection of stories, comics, and
poems about the power of joy and the wonders of Black boyhood. Contributors
include: B. B. Alston, Dean Atta, P. Djèlí Clark, Jay Coles, Jerry Craft, Lamar
Giles, Don P. Hooper, George M. Johnson, Varian Johnson, Kwame Mbalia, Suyi
Davies Okungbowa, Tochi Onyebuchi, Julian Randall, Jason Reynolds, Justin
Reynolds, DaVaun Sanders, and Julian Winters
27 Articles T. E. Lawrence 2017-08 27 Articles is Lawrence of Arabia’s classic
set of guidelines on military leadership in the Middle East. The 100th
anniversary edition features a new introduction by foreign policy expert John
Hulsman and a new afterword from CBS News President David Rhodes, addressing
the articles’ lasting lessons. In 1916, T.E. Lawrence was deployed to the
Arabian Peninsula to aid with the Arab Revolt against the Ottoman Empire. It
was the middle of World War I and the British command was throwing its weight
behind the long-rebellious southern territories of the Ottoman Empire. Lawrence
had extraordinary success fighting alongside the coalition of Arab
revolutionaries, and his story has since become legend. Worried that Lawrence
would die on the battlefield and that his knowledge would vanish with him,
British command asked Lawrence to write out a series of guidelines on his own
tactics and teachings. 27 Articles, the text of Lawrence’s guidelines, has
become required reading for military leaders. Lawrence’s deployment was the
West’s first modern involvement in war in the Middle East, and his campaign
held myriad lessons for future generations. Despite being a century old, the
articles are deeply prescient on the challenges America has faced in its wars
in Iraq and Afghanistan. Terse and to the point, Lawrence’s articles begin on
the battlefield but their value extends well beyond, into the fields of
management, leadership, and business. On the 100th anniversary of 27 Articles’
original publication, foreign policy John Hulsman and CBS News President David
Rhodes now speak to the articles’ ongoing importance, outlining the wisdom they
hold for political, military, and business leaders on into the future.
The Daily Show (The Book) Chris Smith 2016-11-22 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER The
complete, uncensored history of the award-winning The Daily Show with Jon
Stewart, as told by its correspondents, writers, and host. For almost seventeen
years, The Daily Show with Jon Stewart brilliantly redefined the borders
between television comedy, political satire, and opinionated news coverage. It
launched the careers of some of today's most significant comedians, highlighted
the hypocrisies of the powerful, and garnered 23 Emmys. Now the show's behindthe-scenes gags, controversies, and camaraderie will be chronicled by the
players themselves, from legendary host Jon Stewart to the star cast members
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and writers-including Samantha Bee, Stephen Colbert, John Oliver, and Steve
Carell - plus some of The Daily Show's most prominent guests and adversaries:
John and Cindy McCain, Glenn Beck, Tucker Carlson, and many more. This oral
history takes the reader behind the curtain for all the show's highlights, from
its origins as Comedy Central's underdog late-night program to Trevor Noah's
succession, rising from a scrappy jester in the 24-hour political news cycle to
become part of the beating heart of politics-a trusted source for not only
comedy but also commentary, with a reputation for calling bullshit and an
ability to effect real change in the world. Through years of incisive election
coverage, passionate debates with President Obama and Hillary Clinton, feuds
with Bill O'Reilly and Fox, and provocative takes on Wall Street and racism,
The Daily Show has been a cultural touchstone. Now, for the first time, the
people behind the show's seminal moments come together to share their memories
of the last-minute rewrites, improvisations, pranks, romances, blow-ups, and
moments of Zen both on and off the set of one of America's most groundbreaking
shows.
Lawrence in Arabia Scott Anderson 2013-08-06 One of the Best Books of the Year:
The Christian Science Monitor NPR The Seattle Times St. Louis Post-Dispatch
Chicago Tribune A New York Times Notable Book Finalist for the National Book
Critics Circle Award in Biography The Arab Revolt against the Turks in World
War I was, in the words of T. E. Lawrence, “a sideshow of a sideshow.” As a
result, the conflict was shaped to a remarkable degree by a small handful of
adventurers and low-level officers far removed from the corridors of power. At
the center of it all was Lawrence himself. In early 1914 he was an
archaeologist excavating ruins in Syria; by 1917 he was riding into legend at
the head of an Arab army as he fought a rearguard action against his own
government and its imperial ambitions. Based on four years of intensive primary
document research, Lawrence in Arabia definitively overturns received wisdom on
how the modern Middle East was formed.
The Golden Warrior Lawrence James 2010-12-02 'The best study of Lawrence of
Arabia' Sunday Times Controversial and provocative, revised and updated, this
edition of Lawrence James' acclaimed biography penetrates and overturns the
mythology which surrounds T. E. Lawrence, yet remains dispassionate and
generous in spirit throughout. It presents a fascinating study of one of the
twentieth century's most remarkable figures.
Horse People Michael Korda 2009-03-17 Bestselling author Michael Korda's Horse
People is the story -- sometimes hilariously funny, sometimes sad and moving,
always shrewdly observed -- of a lifetime love affair with horses, and of the
bonds that have linked humans with horses for more than ten thousand years. It
is filled with intimate portraits of the kind of people, rich or poor, Eastern
or Western, famous or humble, whose lives continue to revolve around the horse.
Korda is a terrific storyteller, and his book is intensely personal and
seductive, a joy for everyone who loves horses. Even those who have never
ridden will be happy to saddle up and follow him through the world of horses,
horse people, and the riding life.
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